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October 04, 2015

MIAMI – The Coast Guard will hold a press briefing to provide updated information on the search for the El Faro 
at Coast Guard Air Station Miami, at 10 a.m. Monday.

Who: Capt. Mark Fedor, chief of response for the Coast Guard 7th District.

What:   The Coast Guard will hold a press briefing to provide updated information on the search for the El Faro.

When: 10 a.m. Monday

Where: Coast Guard Air Station Miami, 14750 NW 44th Ct., Opa Locka, Florida

Editor’s Note:  Only credentialed media will be allowed access to the press briefing.  Media must arrive by 9:30 
a.m. in order to ensure access to Air Station Miami.  Media may RSVP by contacting the Coast Guard 7th District 
public affairs office at 305-415-6683 or 786-367-7649.
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